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LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Teleorams ¢ Conumities, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 2188

11th secenber, 1957, (o Ceomsl)

ﬂj} HH /l'rl
Dear Bir, The receipt of lr, Cheffer's letter of the 7th

instant regarding the loss of the above ship has
drawn attention to the fact that for some reason
which we have been unable to establish, an endorsement
prepared by Mr. Macmillan on the 3rd October last does
not appear to have been acted upon.

About that time the Chairmen wrote privntti{ to
the Owners and Mr., Cook addressed s semi-offici
letter to Mr. Sheffer. The case was subseguently
subnitted to the Committee for the assignment of a
Casualty ‘otation on the 8th October and it rather
seems that although the case received so much
attention this particular endorsement must have been
overlooked during circulation.

In any event it was the intention to refer to
the forthcoming Formal Investigation and, in view
of the fact that the shipwas classed with this
Goclety, and was subnitted to Special Survey in 1956
followed by a docking survey at Hamburg in 1957, to
ask if the Socicty's interests were likely to be
involved.

Before, therefore, we write to the Owners
as sugpe n letter of the 7th December
would 3nﬂﬁ§:“ia gﬁgﬁygg to let me have any co .uents
you nay'b‘ in a position to make on this point.

Yours faithfully, p&'/
I
D.R. Walburn, BEsq., N

HAMBURG




